
 
 
 

 
August 18, 2025 

 
 

MEETING RESCHEDULE NOTICE 
 
 

Technical Advisory Committee 

of the 

Greater Kaweah Groundwater Sustainability Agency 

This is to inform you that the Technical Advisory Committee of the Greater Kaweah 
Groundwater Sustainability Agency meeting scheduled for Thursday, August 21, 2025, at 
Greater Kaweah GSA, 227 N West St. Visalia Ca 93291 will be RESCHEDULED. This meeting 
will be rescheduled to the regular schedule September meeting. 

 


